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ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS
PROFESSIONAL AUDITING SERVICES
The City of Diamondhead is requesting 
sealed proposals from qualified firms of 
certified public accountants to audit financial 
statements for the City of Diamondhead. The 
proposal should comply with the minimum 
specifications as outlined in the proposal 
package that can be obtained from:
City Clerk
City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525
228-222-4626
jklein@diamondhead.ms.gov 
or by visiting the www.diamondhead.ms.gov
Sealed proposals must be properly marked 
and may be hand delivered or mailed to the 
City Clerk at the above address AND MUST 
BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 10:00 AM 
on Friday, November 16, 2018. Faxed or 
emailed proposals will not be accepted.
